Lee County Wildlife Federation launches Eagle Cam 
Lee County Wildlife Federation rescues two bald eagles

	FORT MYERS, Fla. (March 2, 2022) – The Lee County Wildlife have recently started an Eagle Cam to monitor the rehabilitation of bald eagles Jack and Jill. The pair were struck by a car amidst feeding on an animal carcass adjacent to a local roadway. Since rehabilitation, the eagles have mated and currently care for three eggs on federation property. 
	The stream is currently live and can be viewed by anyone, it is even possible to donate through the site. Donations to the Lee County Wildlife Federation have decreased 9%. Since the slip of donations, the federation has relied on a federal grant that aids in the wildlife   
	Contributor, Tom Joseph, an executive of Heritage Bank donated money to the Eagle Cam “This is an area I love, getting the Eagle Cam up is the first step of many to gain the funding and support we desperately need from the community,” Joseph said.
About Lee County Wildlife Federation
The Lee County Wildlife Federation is a Fort Myers-based nonprofit organization, founded in 2001, that promotes environmental protection and environmental education. The organization has a five-acre wildlife sanctuary that treats injured wildlife while they are rehabilitating from their injuries. The federation employs six people and utilizes the assistance of 32 volunteers. For more information call 239-987-6543 or visit  www.LCWF.org. The federation is also active on Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.

Photo Caption: Sara Smith a Lee County Wildlife Federation Volunteer inspecting Jill’s arrival into the Lee County Wildlife Federation sanctuary. (Lee County Wildlife Federation/Adam Greenhorn)
[bookmark: _GoBack]Photo Caption: Jack (left) and Jill (right) protect nest on Lee County Wildlife Federation property post-rehabilitation. The pair were rehabilitated after a truck by a car on a  local roadway. (Lee County Wildlife Federation/Adam Greenhorn)
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